
On 2022-11-05 08:55, simon.parvin@btconnect.com wrote: 
> To the Swanage Cricket Club 
>  
> We acknowledge safe receipt of your email 24th October 2022. 
>  
> We are saddened to read your Committee is of the opinion that the  
> relationship between our two Committees has deteriorated beyond  
> repair. 
>  
> In the spirit of trying to improve the relationship we suggest that  
> future negotiations between our two clubs be conducted by Bruno  
> Charon, Simon Parvin and Gary Coleman. 
>  
> Having received your response of 24th October 2022, and after much  
> discussion, the committee is now prepared to accept your original  
> proposal, dated 15thSeptember 2022, in full on the basis that Swanage  
> Croquet Club continues in its current format. 
>  
> If that is acceptable we would welcome your confirmation enabling us  
> to immediately inform our members. 
>  
> If there are any other issues or concerns please let us know. 
>  
> We welcome hearing from you as soon as possible. 
>  
> Jill Benwell 
>  
> Secretary Swanage Croquet Club 
>  
> _Angela, please acknowledge receipt of this email_ 
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